
 Congregational Vote to approve Vicar Taylor Walker 
 as Zion’s next Pastor 

 -After the April 28th, 2024 Sunday service there was a vote to approve/not approve Vicar Taylor 
 Walker as Zion’s next Pastor. 
 -Vicar Taylor Walker did preside over the service on Sunday April 28th, 2024. 
 -After the service Vicar Taylor Walker was asked to leave the Sanctuary.  At this time all 
 members present in the sanctuary were asked to sign an attendance sheet. 
 -At 10:07 the Bishop Deputy opened with a prayer. 
 -There was a quorum (10% of the voting membership) so the vote could take place. 
 -S. Moore made a motion to carry out the vote.  T. Mandik 2nd the motion.  Motion passed. 
 -Ballots were handed out.  Per the Bishop Deputy, only a “Y”, “N” or “A” should be written on the 
 ballot.  “Y “for yes, “N” for no, and “A” for abstaining from voting. 
 -It is required that 2/3 of the votes are “Y” in order to call Vicar Taylor Walker to be Zion’s next 
 Pastor. The number of “Y” ballots were over 2/3 of the amount needed. 
 -Vicar Taylor Walker was told the results of the vote and answered yes to the call. Vicar Taylor 
 Walker will be Zion’s next Pastor. 
 -Meeting was closed with a word of prayer. 




